

STATE OF MARYLAND

Board of Physicians

Maryland Department of Health and Mental Hygiene

Larry Hogan, Governor - Boyd Rutherford, Lt. Governor - Van Mitchell, Secretary

April 7, 2016

Ms. Cheryl Sullenger P. O. Box 781045 Wichita, Kansas 67278

Re:

Harold Alexander, MD

Dear Ms. Sullenger:

The Board of Physicians (the "Board") is in receipt of your complaint regarding the above-mentioned physician.

As you are aware, Dr. Alexander was charged by the Board on July 8, 2015. Based on the current pending charges and to avoid duplicative resources, your complaint will be kept on file with the Board.

Sincerely,

Maureen Sammons

Manager, Intake Unit

cc: Christine A. Farrelly, Executive Director